
 

 
The communial garage site accessed off Mill Lane is a particularly  

unattractive development adjacent to the conservation area boundary 

 

 

 
A brick wall fronting Post Office Lane would be more in keeping with  

the locality similar to wall fronting the pub’s beer garden  



 

 
The existing hedge on the playing field needs continuing up  

Post Office Lane to help screen the existing fence 

 

 

 
The listed Parish Church of St Peter’s 



 
The modern bricks utilised on the boundary wall and new dwelling  

on riverside are unsympathetic in colour and texture  

 

 

 
A view looking south along Riverside. The iron fences and  

gaps to frontages should be replaced with brick walls The 

grass verge is also being eroded with cars using it for turning 

 



 
Looking back along Riverside towards the church  

showing gaps to the street frontage  

 

 

 
The picnic area on Riverside is in need of maintenance. In the long  

term consideration should be given to the re-design of the area 



 
The dwelling situated at the junction of Hunt Lane 

 and Bridge Lane is an attractive feature 

 

 

 
The property 2 Witherley Road is an attractive listed building fronting  

the A5 which would be visually improved if the existing timber fence  

was replaced with a brick wall built of a similar brick to the property 


